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Hello there - I am a resident of the Elgin area in South Surrey have had the opportunity to review the revised
architectural plan for this development. It appears to me to be neighbourhood appropriate overall and very much in
keeping with sensible planning for this area. I would be in support of the project moving forward.

Thank you,

Ron Clarke

Sent from my iPhone
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